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April	28,	2016	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
Subject:	Joyce	Grant	
	
I	have	had	the	pleasure	of	working	with	Joyce	through	our	annual	Writing	Competition.	We	selected	
Joyce	from	among	a	host	of	authors	to	judge	submissions	for	the	Douglas	Kyle	Memorial	Prize	for	short	
fiction.	
	
Joyce	reviewed,	and	critiqued,	33	submissions.	She	provided	insightful,	constructive	critiques	and	
thoughtful	consideration	of	all	submissions.	Her	comments	were	encouraging	and	a	joy	to	read.	
Furthermore,	she	supplied	all	the	information	we	required	well	ahead	of	schedule	and	with	great	
enthusiasm.	She	even	volunteered	to	help	publicize	our	event	through	social	media.		
	
Joyce	is	an	excellent	spokesperson	for	the	written	word.	She	holds	writing,	writers	and	readers	in	high	
esteem	and	is	both	inspiring	and	motivating.		I	highly	recommend	her	and	would	definitely	choose	Joyce	
to	adjudicate	our	contest	again.		
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
Cathy	Fynn	
Executive	Director	
Writers’	Federation	of	New	Brunswick	


